
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 

Highlights 

January 27, 2023 

Science Fair 

Does your child love science? The Science Fair is a great opportunity to encourage that exploration! 
Please see the attachment for details. Your child can return it to school, or you can email it to 

Brandy.Medlin@cobbk12.org to get more information! 

 

Dudes on Duty 

Thank you to all our “Dudes” that are helping be our morning crossing guard! We appreciate your 
commitment to the safety of our students, staff, and families!  

 

Comet Clubs 

Comet Clubs begin on Jan. 30! Please look for an email from  your Club teacher next week with 
details about dismissal. 

 

 

Wednesday Donut Change 

We will be selling donuts only once a month on the second Wednesday of each month. Bring $1 to 
grab one! 

 

 
 
 

Reminders 
Jan. 30 – Comet Clubs begin 
Feb. 2 – Spirit Night All Fired Up 3-8pm 
Feb. 3 – First Friday $1 
Feb. 8 – Donut Day $1 
Feb. 10 – Progress reports sent home 

 

 

Did you Know… 
We had over 300 folks attend BINGO Night? 

 
Thanks right, what an amazing night with so many of our 

families. Thank you for joining us! 
 

mailto:Brandy.Medlin@cobbk12.org


Feel Good Friday 
Each week, we will feature an inspiring, deserving Keheley staff member. The goal of this effort is simple: to 

recognize the hard work and dedication of our amazing staff! How are staff members selected? The past week’s 
recipient nominates and recognizes the new week’s recipient by writing them a special note in our Keheley 

journal and passing the marquee K along! 

 

Mrs. Amy Germano, 5th Grade 
  
         
 

 
 
 

 

 


